
Public Notice 

Posted: March 19th, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. 

                                                                    Updated 03.19.2020 

Amid growing concerns expressed by the Centers for 

Disease Control (CDC) and the Oregon Health Authority 

(OHA) regarding COVID–19, City Hall will be closed to 

public access. Staff is available to take your call or email. 

Staff can be reach at 541.466.5880, 541.466.5666, by fax 

at 541.466.5118. You can find the Staff directory at 

https://www.ci.brownsville.or.us/administration. Simply 

click on the name of the person you wish to contact to send 

an email. 

 

Utility Payments, Court Payment and Permit Payments | Payments can 

be placed in the locked drop box by the front door at City Hall. You may also make 

your payments online at www.payGOV.us. 

 
 

For coronavirus updates from the World Health Organization, Centers for Disease 

Control and the Oregon Health Authority, please visit: 

 

                  www.clcepc.org 

                                                                     

https://www.ci.brownsville.or.us/administration

